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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS CALLING FOR BIDS 
 
 
 
 
School District: Covina-Valley Unified School District 
 
Bid Deadline: May 10, 2022, 1:00 p.m. 
 
Place of Bid Receipt: Covina-Valley Unified School District 
 Purchasing Department 
 519 East Badillo Street 
 Covina, CA  91723 
 
Project Identification Name: “As-Needed” Pupil Transportation Services 
 Bid No. 21-22-104 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Covina-Valley Unified School District of Los Angeles 
County, California, acting by and through its Governing Board, hereinafter referred to as 
“DISTRICT,” will receive up to, but not later than the above-stated time, sealed bids for the award of 
a contract for “as-needed” pupil transportation services.  The bid shall be accompanied by the 
documents specified in the Table of Contents of the bid package. 
 
Bids shall be received in the place identified above.  No faxed bids will be accepted.  The successful 
contractor(s) will be selected by implementing the evaluation process described in the Terms and 
Conditions of the bid package. 

 
The Contractor shall be required to furnish certificates evidencing that the required insurance is in 
effect in the amounts set forth in the bid documents and submit other required documents specified 
in the Table of Contents of the bid package.   

 
Bid packages may be obtained on our website at https://www.c-vusd.org/Page/758.  
 
Direct all questions regarding bid documents in writing to Robin Harbert, Purchasing Department, at 
the above address or email at rharbert@c-vusd.org. 
 
DISTRICT reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to waive any irregularities or informalities in 
any bids or in the bidding. 
 
No bidder may withdraw any bid for a period of sixty (60) days after the date set for the opening of 
bids. 

 
Governing Board of the 
COVINA-VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
By: Robin Harbert 

Assistant Director Purchasing 
 

Advertise: April 1, 2022 & April 8, 2022 
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